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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘inquisitive’ in honour      

 of the Big Bang Fair and   

 British Science Week 2019! 

 

 Strategies for success.       

This week we introduced 

pupils  to ‘interleaving’, 

Strategy 3  in our series of 

steps to support effective 

learning. Don’t forget you  

can find  out more here.    

 

 Thank you to everyone who 

attended our Information 

Event at Newark Town Hall 

this week—it was great to 

meet so many new students 

ready to get started at 

Suthers in September 2019!  

 

 Going Red for #RND19    

  Our non-uniform day in        

  aid of Comic Relief raised  

  more than £100 for this  

  worthy cause! Thank you! 

 

 A Big Bang Thank you!   

Thank you to Miss Beecroft, 

Head of Science, for 

organising the trip to the    

Big Bang Fair at the NEC.  

    

 Year 8  Parents’ Evening.       

A reminder that it’s Y8 

Parents’ Evening on Thurs   

28 March. Appointment  

cards have been issued.  

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

A CELEBRATION OF ‘STEM’ AT THE BIG BANG FAIR  

SCHOOL BUILD UPDATE: OUR FUTURE HOME IS TAKING SHAPE  

This week we met parents of our new 

Year 7s who will be joining us in Sep-

tember —it was great to be able to 

meet so many new people and to be 

able to share recent updates about    

our new school build. As you can see 

(left) our brand new building in Fern-

wood, Newark, is really starting to   

take shape! #suthersishere     Shaping up nicely: a picture of our build shared on Facebook this week. 

TITLE RACE: ATTENBOROUGH ARE ON THE ADVANCE!  
The reds have put in a top performance 

over the last 7 days, putting themselves 

into close contention for the title of 

House Point Champions this term! With 

just 3 weeks to go it is looking like a 

three horse race—or will Treswell come 

from behind to triumph? #optimism  

PD Day 2 saw all of our students travelling to the NEC in Birmingham this week 

for an action-packed celebration of all things science, technology engineering 

and maths (STEM). Students had the chance to explore potential careers, talk 

to experts, take part in workshops and watch some pretty incredible demon-

strations. From hands-on experiences of drone flying and bomb disposal to 

mind-blowing talks on technology, many walked away with bags full of good-

ies—but even more importantly, many walked away with inspiration and am-

bition for the future.  Undoubtedly a day to really let your curiosity run wild!  

http://www.learningscientists.org/videos/

